Auckland Bridge Club October 2019 Newsletter

Mark in your Diary

Wes Dodd Pairs 5A	19 Oct
October 8B Pairs	17 Oct
Inter-Club	11 Oct

Refer to our website and noticeboards for details.

Annual General Meeting



Notice is given that our Annual General Meeting will

be on **Sunday 10 November**, **starting at 11am** in the Club Rooms. Have you considered standing for the Board? Is there someone you wish to nominate? We are seeking nominations for Board members, President, Treasurer. Forms are available from the Office.

We are calling for:

- any constitutional amendments proposed.
- any items of business members want discussed (that don't involve amendments to Rules)
- Elections for
 President
 Treasurer
 Members (as required under the rules)
 Election of new members to replace any member who wishes to resign out of turn.

It is most important that members attend and that there is a guorum.

Full meeting details will be posted on our website and club noticeboard. The meetings will be followed by a shared lunch and an afternoon of bridge.

Membership

Welcome to our new members -

Jill Fowler, Caroline Jones, Anne Cooper, Geraldine Taylor, Erika Pärn, Bill Jack, Wally Rigg, Mike Curry, Robin Bone, Gill Stotter, Aaron Starr, Sandra Humphries, Catherine Hope, Bridget Cooper, Steve Hudgell, Carol Frye, Linda Phillips, Christine Jenkins, Glenys Davey, Delys Wood, Bruce d'Young, Pam Stormont, Linda Macfarlane, Rosemary Jackson, Kerri McRae,

Helper of the Month

Thank you to Raoul and Jim – our amazing daytime standbys who are always willing to pop in at the last minute when they get the call from Julie.

Standbys Needed

We are looking for people who are prepared to be Standbys for both day-time and evening Bridge. If you can help, please contact the Office.

2020 Programme Book

The work on this book is in hand

- 1. Any changes in contact details, please contact the Office as soon as possible.
- 2. Do you know anyone who might be interested in sponsoring an advertisement, an event or a tournament? Please speak to Deborah in the office.

New Zealand National Bridge Congress

This event was on in Hamilton. The Club had many representatives attending including our Directors. For results go to http://www.nzbridge.co.nz

Thank you to Tony Morcom and Mary Chamberlain who directed our sessions during Patrick's absence.

Some pics to enjoy!



"Billie Happiness" Alan Dormer & John O'Connor



Jill Kilby & Jill Bignall Winners of Tudor Rosebowl



Tony Jiang and Julia Zhu winners of Grace Joel 8B Pairs